
Chaplain  Aide  Training
Available
Chaplain Aide training will be offered to Scouts of ALL FAITHS
on Sunday, May 2 from 1:00 – 5:00 PM at the Holy Name of Jesus
House of Studies on 51 Illinois Court in Worcester. This in-
person training is also open to adult Scouters on a space-
available basis (Scouts have first call on space). The course,
offered by the Diocesan Catholic Committee on Scouting (DCCS),
will be conducted following all current COVID safety protocol,
with  masks  required  and  temperature  checks  conducted.  The
course should be of interest to Scouts BSA troops who are
interested in enhancing their use of this youth leadership
position  within  their  troop  structure  and  will  assist  in
strengthening the Duty to God component, which is crucial
within the advancement and programming activities spelled out
by  the  BSA  in  cooperation  with  local  and  national  youth
ministry leaders of all faiths. Please pre-register by sending
an email to John Atlas, Chairman of the DCCS.
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